
Newcastle   Elementary   School   /   Charter   School   
  

  
  
  

Dear   Newcastle   Transitional   Kindergarten   (TK)   Families,   
  

What   can   you   do   over   the   summer   to   best   prepare   for   TK?   Choose   a   new   item   
from   the   list   below   to   practice   each   week:   

❖ Sing   the   ABC’s   
  

❖ Practice   identifying   numbers   and   counting   objects   to   10.   
  

❖ Identify   colors   and   basic   shapes   (square,   circle,   triangle,   etc.)   
  

❖ Practice   holding   a   pencil   with   a   “tripod”   grip   
  

❖ Practice   writing   first   name   
  

❖ Practice   coloring   and   cutting   with   safety   scissors   
  

❖ Practice   speaking   in   complete   sentences   and   using   imagination   to   
create   and   tell   stories.   

  
❖ Practice   zipping   and   unzipping   lunch   box   and   backpacks   

  
❖ Learn   to   be   responsible   by   cleaning   up   after   themselves,   sharing   with   

other   children,   having   good   personal   hygiene,   and   having   good   table   
and   bathroom   etiquette.     

  
❖ Read   and   listen   to   stories   

    
We   are   looking   forward   to   a   wonderful    and   exciting   TK   year!     

  
-   Mrs.   Landry   

  

    
  


